
                                  September 25, 1990


REPORT TO THE HONORABLE


     MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL


FAIRBANKS HIGHLANDS, ETC.


    We have reviewed the memorandum report of the Planning


Department dated September 25, 1990 regarding the above-captioned


subject, a copy of which is attached.  We concur with its


conclusions.

                                  Respectfully submitted,


                                  JOHN W. WITT


                                  City Attorney
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